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Police Investigate Homicide in Oak Park 
 

San Diego –At approximately 9:30 p.m. on May 12, 2021, the San Diego Police 
Communications Center received a 911 call regarding a possible shooting in the 3100 
block of Collura Street. When officers arrived on scene, they found a man down in the 
front yard of a residence with an apparent gunshot wound to his upper body. The officers 
provided first aid to the male, who was later transported to the hospital. Unfortunately 
the man did not survive his wounds and was pronounced deceased. 

Investigators from the San Diego Police Homicide Unit were called to the scene to 
investigate the incident. It is still very early in the investigation and little is known about 
the circumstances leading to the man’s death. Neighbors heard a gunshot in the area and 
went outside to find the victim down in a front yard. We do not have any suspect 
information to share at this time. 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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